
GROUP STATEMENT 

FIRE BREAKS OUT AT KUALITI ALAM WASTE MANAGEMENT CENTRE 

SEREMBAN, April 12, 2024 – Cenviro wishes to inform members of the public that a fire 
incident which broke out at Kualiti Alam Waste Management Centre at 5.40 pm today is 
now under control. 

Relevant authorities including the Fire and Rescue Department and Royal Malaysia Police 
have been informed and they are currently on site attending to the incident. 

All Cenviro’s employees have been evacuated to the designated assembly 
points and we request members of the public especially our neighboring 
communities to not panic and refrain from spreading false information on social 
media or social messaging applications. 

Cenviro will update any new information from time to time. 

-------------------------------------------------- 

For further information, please contact: 

Corporate Affairs, Cenviro Group 

Ismawati Mohd Shah 
Tel +0193610602 
Email ismawati@cenviro.com 

Amirul Syazwan Halim 
Tel +019 2835803 
Email amirulhalim@cenviro.com 
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